
What’s Happening?

A proposal to eliminate the U.S. Department of Education is being
considered. This change could take away critical support that students
and families across the country rely on—especially in small towns, rural
communities, and for children with disabilities.

What’s at Risk?
      Support for Rural & Disabled Students – Programs like Title I and IDEA
help ensure students in underfunded areas and those with special needs
get the resources they deserve.
      College Financial Aid – Federal grants and loans like Pell Grants make
college and job training possible for millions of families.
      Student Protections – The Department enforces civil rights laws that
help prevent discrimination based on race, disability, and gender.
Without this, students may be left without a clear path to justice.

Why It Matters
his isn’t about politics—it’s about making sure every student has a fair
shot at success, no matter where they live or what challenges they face.

📞 TAKE ACTION: MAKE A QUICK CALL TO CONGRESS
Use the U.S. Capitol Switchboard:  (202) 224-3121

They’ll connect you directly with your senators and representative.
     Ask them to oppose eliminating the Department of Education and to
protect the resources our students and schools need.

PROTECT EDUCATION FOR ALL STUDENTS
A Message for Every American

https://apnews.com/article/education-department-trump-
ab509ad5778497dfbd6d53b9eef692b5
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